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Facts & Figures 
 
 
Founding year:    1972 
 
Legal Form:      Public limited coorperation (PLC) 
 
Share capital      CHF 1.25 Millions 
 
Acquisition by R.Lienhard/M.Köppel  2010 
 
Head office:     EPM Handels AG 

Bahnhofstrasse 66 
CH – 5605 Dottikon 
Tel  +41 - 44 - 749 31 31 
Fax +41 - 44 - 749 31 39 
E-mail: epm@epm.ch 

      Internet www.epm.ch 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Business operations  EPM Handels AG focuses on the development, produc-

tion, and worldwide distribution of selective and wave 
soldering systems for automatic soldering of printed cir-
cuit boards and modules in the electronics industry as 
well as related consulting, maintenance, and service. 
The company is active in direct sales as well as through 
a select partner network and is listed as an OEM partner 
for all major electronics manufacturers.  

 
 
Partner network  In order to meet the needs of our international custom-

ers, EPM works with qualified partners in a global com-
petence network. The network partners are located in 
Asia, Australia, Europe, and the USA  

 
 
 
Product range  EPM soldering systems are offered as frame or finger 

machines with various soldering wave systems and flux 
applications. The systems range from small, table-sized 
soldering machines, small and medium-sized soldering 
systems, to fully automated, computer-aided duplex 
high-speed soldering machines that can simultaneously 
process leaded and lead-free solders in separate con-
tainers.  

 

http://www.epm.ch/
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Range of services EPM offers its customers comprehensive consulting 

services on issues relating to the entire soldering pro-
cess, which should be the most important criterion when 
selecting a suitable soldering process. The service be-
gins with setting up the processes, includes advice on 
the soldering tools to be used, and extends far beyond 
the design of the soldering application. Maintenance, a 
comprehensive range of training courses, and regular 
sample soldering for potential customers at the internal 
competence center sum up the offered range of ser-
vices.  

 
 
Target groups EPM targets companies of all sizes, with a focus on mid-

sized and large, global corporations that manufacture 
high-quality electronic equipment, apparatus, circuit 
boards, and modules. EPM soldering machines are in-
dustry-versatile and mostly used in the automotive in-
dustry, aerospace, medical technology, and consumer 
electronics.     

 


